
Montgomery Township 
Open Space Committee 

Minutes of Meeting 
October 6, 2015 

 
The monthly meeting of the Open Space Committee was brought to order by Chairman Roy 
Rodriguez  was held at 7:30PM on Tuesday, October 6, 2015 at the Montgomery Township 
Municipal Building.  The members of the Open Space Committee in attendance included Roy 
Rodriguez, Jay Glickman, and Linda Brooks.  Stacy Crandell, Assistant to the Township 
Manager was also present.   
 
Call to Order: The Regular Meeting was called to order at 7:37PM.   
 
Approval of Minutes: On a motion by Jay Glickman, seconded by Linda Brooks, the minutes of 
the July 14, 2015 meeting were approved. 
 
Public Comment:  None. 
 
Opening Remarks: None. 
      
New Business: None. 
 
Old Business:  

 
 Korean War Memorial 

 
Chairman Roy Rodriguez explained about the progress with Korean War Memorial that is being 
proposed at the Memorial Grove Park.  Congressman Brendan Boyle has joined the committee 
and Mr. Rodriguez has officially been asked to join the committee.  Chairman Roy Rodriguez 
also gave an update on some initiatives the Shade Tree Commission is working on.   

 
 Community Center Update 
 
Township Staff gave an update on the Community and Recreation Center.  The Dedication 
Ceremony is October 24th from 11AM-3PM.   
 
Adjournment: There being no further business to come before the Open Space Committee, the 
meeting was adjourned at 8:02PM.  The next meeting is January 12, 2016 at 7:30PM. 
 
 


